From: Steve Bloomfield <stevenb@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org>

Sent: 02 September 2021 09:05
To: Aldridge, Steven
Subject: Planning application 19/000053/CM - Proposed sand and gravel quarry etc. on Land at Lea Castle

Farm, Wolverley Road, Broadwaters, Kidderminster

DearSteve,

Thankyoufor sendingusthe additionalinformationfor this application.We note the contentsof the variousassociated
documentsandin particularthe commentarysubmittedin relationto T22,aboutwhichwe haveraisedconcernsn the
past. Thesubmitteddetailsrespondpositivelyto our commentsandwe are now contentthat the tree canbe retained
and protectedin line with currentguidance Accordinglywe do not wishto objector commentfurther andwe are
contentto deferto the opinionsof the council’secologistgor all on rsitebiodiversityconsiderations.

I hopethat thesecommentsare of useto you but pleasedo not hesitateto contactusagainif we canbe of further
assistance.

BestWishes,
Steve

StevenBloomfield
SeniorConservatiorOfficer— Planning
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